
GREENSBORO PLANNING  COMMISSION  (GPC) 

Meeting June 25th 2012 

 

Meeting was called to order by GPC Chair, Phil Gray, at 7 p.m.  

GPC members present:  Phil Gray, Mark Snyder, Willie Smith  and Diana Griffiths;  GPC member absent: 

Linda Romans.   Also present was Administrative Officer Kristen Leahy.  

Minutes of the June 11th Meeting were approved.  

Kristen reported that Alison Low,  NVDA,  had agreed to the final draft of the Town Plan (TP) with a few 

changes that Kristen will implement.  Phil also had some edits which Kristen will include . With these 

changes to be made,  the GPC accepted the final draft of the updated TP.  

 Kristen suggested crediting the NVDA for its work on the draft TP;  the GPC agreed.  

August 6th 2012 was chosen for a public meeting to review the TP.  The meeting will be held at 7pm in 

the Collier Room in the Town Hall.  Kristen will post the event in the Hardwick Gazette.   Phil will post it 

at other locations in the Town of Greensboro.  

The GPC agreed with Kristen’s suggestion that she draft a grant application for funds to pay a consultant 

to assist on amendment of the By-Law.   She will bring the application to the GPC for approval.  

Kristen reported that she had posted an advertisement for new GPC members in the Gazette;  however, 

to date there have been no responses.  

Kristen also will notify the Town Offices that none of the GPC members have received payment for 

meeting attendance since the end of April.  

Meeting closed at 8.10pm.  

Next Meeting:  Monday 23rd July. 


